Eighteen-Twenty Development, LLC
4920 Route 202, Suite 2FF
PO BOX 1280
Buckingham, Pennsylvania 18912
215-794-8877
periconecpa@comcast.net

February 6, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:
Re: Ralph C. Fey, AlA Architects

It is my pleasure to recommend the services provided by Ralph C. Fey, AlA Architects of Doylestown,
Pennsylvania. We have been working with RCFA on a residential/commercial development project during
the last 18 months.

RCFA has exhibited an attitude of designing quality architecture, always keeping in mind the client’s
interests and budget. The level of cooperation and knowledge is evident in the respect and trust they have
built up with their clients as well as the engineers and other consultants with whom they work. These are
qualities not often found in one firm.

From pre-design to the present stage (just before construction), Ralph and his talented, dedicated team
have been helpful, knowledgeable, and understanding of our needs. They were able not only to produce the
best design but also to help us make decisions with excellent recommendations based on their past
experience and expertise. We were particularly satisfied with their flexibility as we had to change plans in
order to accommodate the township's various committees who always seem to want it done another way.

Without reservation, | strongly recommend RCFA to anyone considering hiring an architectural/design firm.

Sincerely_.1 /

Wi Wiso—

Wesley G Peficone, Managing Partner



